
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24005
The Board of Pharmacy desires to clarify that medical examiners or coroners may have access to
information contained in the Idaho Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP) database under certain
circumstances.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no fiscal impact.
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Alex Adams
Board of Pharmacy
(208) 334-2356
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